
  
  

  

Friday 30th June 2023   

  

  

Dear Families  

   

Little Wrens (Nursery) Sports Day and End of Year Celebration – Monday 24th July 2023 at 

9.30am 

  

We are thrilled to invite you to join us for our End of Year Extravaganza! The children will enjoy 

some sports day races including sprints, egg and spoon and wheelbarrow racing! After the races, 

we invite you to join us for a family brunch picnic. Please bring a contribution to share if you are 

able to. Children who do not usually attend on a Monday are welcome to join in the fun 

accompanied by their grownup. Please ensure your child has a water bottle and a hat as well as 

suncream applied.  

 

We are so excited to celebrate a wonderful year with the children and say goodbye to our N2 

children who will be moving into Reception in September. 

 

Yours sincerely,   

   

Mrs Carr  

 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: ---------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 Monday PM is my child’s usual session. I will/will not be attending. 

 

 Monday is not my child’s usual session. My child and I will/will not be 

attending. 

 

 

Signed ---------------------------------------------   date ---------------------------- 

 

Please return completed forms to Mrs Carr 😊 


